
DRI 645-M5 OB Bowl & Bistro Take Out Window 

Memo Regarding Take-Out Business 

LUPC has asked for historical data on the level of take-out business The Barn has 
experienced.  Below are the averages for several representative months during the current 
year: 

• In February 2019, we averaged 10.5 take-out orders a day. 
• In August of 2019, we averaged 12.0 take-out orders a day.  
• In October 2019, we averaged 11.35 take-out orders a day. 

As you can see number of orders is very consistent regardless of time of year. It is also 
very small, averaging about one per hour overall and probably 2-3 per hour during typical 
meal times. 

LUPC has also asked for a prediction for the future.  Every business always hopes for 
increases.  And we do hope that the convenience of the take-out window will cause an 
increase in take-out orders. Having said that, take-out business has never been and will 
not be in the future a major focus of our business model.  

Let’s assume that we had a five-fold increase, which would be beyond our wildest 
dreams.  In that case the usage of the take-out window would still only be on the order of 
10-15 per hour during mealtimes.  At this most optimistic of outlooks the take-out 
window could easily handle this with no congestion. 

 

 

 
 


